
From: Lois Peraino
To: Bolstridge, Karen
Subject: Dallas Plantation Tower Letter From abutting Landowner
Date: Thursday, April 15, 2021 1:36:54 PM
Attachments: Letter to LUPC April 15.pdf

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dera Karen,
 
Thank you for your patience.
I have attached my letter with questions and comments I have about the FirstNet Tower proposed for
Dallas Plantation, Maine.
Lois Peraino
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From: Donna Coleman
To: Bolstridge, Karen
Subject: The latest newspaper shows that this tower would be worse than the issue of lit signs.
Date: Monday, April 19, 2021 3:18:52 PM
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Sent from my iPhone
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